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HJR 201 

 

I strongly OPPOSE HJR 201 because this is another tax to steal our money.  It is 

pure theft with the guise of being used for our safety.  We taxpayers are being taxed 

to death already and what are we receiving  in return? The answer is less than 

nothing!   

 

Oregon has plenty of revenue and would have more if it would declassify itself as a 

“sanctuary state with sanctuary cities”.  How much of our tax dollars are being spent 

on illegal aliens, illegal migrants, for social services, medical and health care, 

education, housing, food stamps, etc.  to the detriment of its legal citizens, and 

veterans who are treated as second class citizens. 

 

We do not need any more new taxes.  What we need is a government that is thrifty, 

accountable, and works within the budget and stops expanding on spending other 

people’s money for its bloated wants. 

 

I urge a NO vote on HJR 201 

 


